
Welcome to the  

 

 

«Ancienne Cabane des Cantonniers» 
Code of conduct (some rules) 

 

The « Cabane » is available for free for 
everyone. 
 
First come, first serve. 

 

 

When you leave, please make sure that the 
« Cabane » is in the same state as you would 
like to find it on your arrival. 

 

 

Thank you for taking back your waste when you 
leave. 

 

 

Thank you for pointing out the absence of 
firewood, so we can do the necessary as soon as 
possible. 

 

 

We would be pleased to read some words of 
your passage in the guestbook.  
 
We are also open to any suggestions that could 
make this place even more welcoming. 

 

 Local authorities of Tévenon: 
Phone 024 436 15 56 
E-mail : greffe@tevenon.ch 

 

La Municipalité de Tévenon, octobre 2019 


